
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 1/24/2014 6:48:21 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Missed you today 

I think I got the answer to my question from Liza . . . 

Hope you have a good weekend Ken! 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0269815 
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